
 

 
 

Council News, February 24, 2014 
 

Heliport Design and Construction 
Council approved awarding a contract to design and manage the construction of the Elkford Helipad to be located at 
2300 Balmer Drive, to Pennco Engineering Ltd.  The project is scheduled to be completed in 2014. 
 
RDEK Public Library Grants-In-Aid 
Council consented to the adoption of the proposed Regional District of East Kootenay amendment bylaw that will 
increase the annual maximum requisition of the Public Library Service.  If the bylaw is adopted by the RDEK, the 
average single family home in Elkford could contribute to a maximum of approximately $7 annually to fund this service. 
 
Bylaws 
 
Cross Connection Control Bylaw No. 756, 2014 
The District of Elkford Cross Connection Control Bylaw was adopted.  The District will commence phasing in the 
requirement for installation of backflow devices in the premises of industrial, commercial and institutional users. 
 
To view all District’s bylaws, please visit our website at www.elkford.ca . 
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